
Portola Valley at 60:
A Documentary Screening

Join us as we screen Portola Valley volunteers Charlie Krenz and Ateret
Haselkorn's short documentary, Portola Valley at 60. Charlie and Ateret will be
joining us for some donuts and tea; and are happy to answer any questions.

Hang around after for a chance to show your affection for Portola Valley through
a post card, personalized by you!

What makes Portola Valley special? A diverse group of residents was asked this
question. The answers highlighted the sense of community, natural beauty, and
positivity that are central to life in the town. Their film, Portola Valley at 60, is
available on the Town's YouTube channel.

Tuesday, November 19th | 12-1pm


